
CREATIVITY        RESPECT        TEAMWORK 

Medlow Public School 

Term 4  Week 8—Wednesday, 28th November, 2023 

Taylors Arm Road,  UPPER TAYLORS ARM,  NSW,  2447      Phone: 6564 2145 

medlow-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

We’re on the Web at www.medlow public school 

Principal  -  Ms Sarah Landers                            
Week 8 30 Nov Excursion to Port Macquarie 

Week 9 4 Dec Swim & Survive commences 

 5 Dec - 1pm-2.30pm 

 7 Dec Graduation Dinner 

Week 10 11 Dec Swim & Survive continues 

 12 Dec (same arrangements as last week) 

 14 Dec Presentation Evening 

Children are asked to bring a labelled container with 

a lid for strawberries (punnet size). 

Please phone the school mobile 0448 718 407 if 

there are any problems. 
 

Swim & Survive Sessions 

We have four sessions booked at Macksville Pool for 

Swim and Survive. The lessons will run from 1pm-

2.30 on Monday, 4th, Tuesday, 5th, Monday, 11th 

and Tuesday, 12th December. 

If you haven’t already sent in your permission note 

and $30, please do so before the end of this week. 

Students will need their swimming gear, towels,  

goggles and a plastic bag to put all their wet clothes 

in. 

We will leave the Pool around 2.30 and will drop 

students off on the way home as follows: 

2.45 Kosekai Road  

2.55 Bakers Creek 

3.00 Taylors Arm Pub 

3.05 Top Town 

3.10 Carsons Road 

3.15 School 
 

League Tag Day 

A fantastic day was had by all last Friday. The     

competition was fierce across all stages. Medlow  

students should be proud of their efforts and    

sportsmanship. 

PBL—Outside Events 

Respect, safety and        

engagement expectations 

outside the school 

Port Macquarie Excursion 

Please meet Mrs Donnelly at the 

front of Macksville Public School 

a 7.45 am. Bring a packed lunch 

and snacks for the entire day. 

Payments Online 

I think I have correctly set up the process for parents 

to make payments online, but you can never be 

100% sure! Please let me know if you encounter any    

problems. The school fees state $30, for each child, 

but it is actually $20 for siblings.  Jane 
 

Perfect Pottery 

Look at these fabulous pots Kinder and Year 1       

students made with Mrs Noble today. 
 

Reminders 

The end of the year is fast approaching and there is 

still lots happening at school. 

Year 6 Graduation—invitations have been 

sent out. 

Presentation Evening—Book the date.      

5.30 pm on 14th December at Burrapine 

Hall. 
 

 

Sheryl McBride 

Relieving Principal  




